
 

 

13th March 2023 
 

Y11 Crunch Time Parent Information Evening, Tuesday 21st March 2023, 6pm-7pm  

 

Dear Y11 Parent / Carer, 

 

 As we hope you are already aware, the Year 11 ‘Crunch Time’ Parent Information Evening is 

taking place on Tuesday 21st March at 6pm. This is an important event in the school calendar and 

we expect all parents / carers to attend with their child.  

 

Your child’s GCSE examinations are just over two months away. This evening is designed to inform 

parents about key information regarding: 

 

• How students should be preparing in these final few months 

• Arrangements during the exams and how students will be supported throughout this process 

• The process for collecting exam results and events after the exams 

 

To confirm your attendance, all parents/carers must complete this Google Form:  

https://forms.gle/XmDDgmPswjL1GhzK9  

 
The deadline for completing the Google form is Friday 17th March at 5pm.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday 21st March at 6pm. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

   
Ms Armitage and Ms Bridgewater 

Co-Directors of Learning Year 11 

 

https://forms.gle/XmDDgmPswjL1GhzK9

